
 

INFORMATION FOR OTHER UNIVERSITY STUDENTS REGADING 
ADMISSION ENTRANCE TEST 

 
 
This is for information of all concerned that the admission 

entrance test (viva voce) for other University students, who had 

applied in M.Sc. Applied Psychology Programme, will be 

conducted between 20.09.2022-22.09.2022. Further information 

in this regard will be uploaded in the Website in due time 

(19.09.2022). Applicants are to visit the Website on regular 

basis, from time to time. 
 


